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Dear Board Members,

Please reinstitute the ad-hoc committee, chaired by Boardmember Bry, to review the lack of
progress by Surf Cup Sports to restore the Coast to Crest Trail on City open space that has
been required by their lease contract since 2016.  This section of the public trail is an
important link in the very successful River Park's Coast to Crest trail and provides public
access, that is now cut off, for walkers, hikers, bicycle and horseback riders. 
Your legal Counsel presented the Board with his opinion that the Surf Cup's claim they are not
obligated to restore the public trail while there is a pending lawsuit, is invalid.  I realize
the COVID pandemic may have delayed your work on this but hope you will take the
opportunity now to resolve this issue in favor of the public.

Thank you,

Ann Gardner, 
 Board member, Friends of the San Dieguito River Valley
12971 Via Latina,
Del Mar, Ca. 92014
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